
 

 



 



Prabodhan – 27/10/2021 

The program was organized by the Department of Biochemistry, KMC, Manipal, collaborating with the 

Bio-Rad Laboratories company.  

The program seeks to improve the laboratory's quality process in preparation for the impending NABL 

external audit of the Clinical laboratory departments of Kasturba Hospital Laboratory Services-

Manipal. 

Guest Speakers: Dr. Anjali Singh and Mr. Manas Ranjan  

Audience: HOD, Faculty, and technicians of the dept of biochemistry, other clinical laboratory 

departments HOD /QM/ Lab-Incharge. 

The program started with two and half hours of interactive lecture on Quality Control in detail, 

including the importance of QC, handling of materials, analysis of QC data, RCA for QC violation, 

records to be maintained for the QC process. 

Followed by Dr. Anjali and Mr. Manas Ranjan visited the clinical biochemistry laboratory, did a mock 

audit (IQC/EQAS/ILC and other aspects of the lab), and gave a detailed review of our work. They 

provided an idea/solution to queries in the laboratory workflow. Feedback from the faculty regarding 

the program was much satisfactory and found to be beneficial. Dr. Anjali Singh will do a review of the 

audit in the future.  

 

Aviator – 28/10/2021 

The educational program on "Quality Control" sought to improve PG students' understanding of 

quality control and related troubleshooting, which will play a significant role in placement after 

completing the PG course. 

The biochemistry department, KMC-Manipal, was organized with the audience of final year MD PG 

students of all clinical laboratory departments for a whole day (9 am-4:30 pm). 

Guest Speakers: Dr. Anjali Singh, Mr. Manas Ranjan, Mr. Shiva Sankar 

In detail, speakers did an interactive lecture series on Quality Control, including IQC, PT/EQAS, and 

had two quiz programs between the students on the topic discussed earlier. The students actively 

participated in the quiz, and the bio-rad team rewarded the winning students. The student felt that 

the program was productive and efficient, requested similar educational programs in the future. 













 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


